
        Lengthsman required for Dunsford Parish 

The present Lengthsman, Elliott Fairs, is unable to continue his work for 

Dunsford after March this year, due to other commitments. His work in the 

Parish has been invaluable and he will be greatly missed. The Council wishes to 

continue this service for the Parish and has received a small grant from 

Highways to help fund this work.  So, please help us to spread the word and, if 

you know someone who may be interested in doing this work, please ask them 

to contact the Clerk.  

 

Dunsford Parish Council is inviting tenders for a three - year 

Village Lengthsman contract beginning April 2024                                                                                                                                                                 

The contract, of four hours a month for at least 8 months of 

the year includes: -                              

 Keeping footpaths and road signs clean and clear of 

vegetation /Clearing gullies and drains to help avoid 

flooding/assisting the Clerk in reporting problems to Devon 

County Council.                                                                                                                                             

Individuals/Contractors with appropriate qualifications and 

experience should contact the Clerk for more information.  

We hope to find a replacement by the beginning of March so 

that a comprehensive handover can be planned. 

 

Lynne Ogden (Dunsford Parish Council Clerk) can be 

contacted at 

dunsfordclerk@gmail.com   or 01392 811 236 
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